
We provide the catering at Tanners Brook 

Primary School and we would like to 

introduce ourselves to you. 

February 28th 2PM Tanners Brook School

We would love you to be part of our Cooking with Confidences Parent

event, where we will be making a basic tomato sauce from scratch and

demonstrating how this simple sauce can be turned into 5 different

delicious dishes which not only taste great but also help with the current

cost-of-living crisis.

We will also be running a Q&A session with our Regional Development chef

so you can ask him any food related questions, get some great ideas

about feeding your children and tap into his knowledge of producing great

dishes at an affordable price.

We will bring samples of the great food we provide the children at school

and the dishes we will be demonstrating on the day.

Look forward to seeing you there!
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